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Dear Ms Depré,

I would like to once again warmly thank you for your participation as an expert in the
conference on “Turning the page: the next chapter for electronic road transport in Europe” on
3 September 2020. You made a major contribution to making the virtual exchange between
the EU Commission, the EU Member States, the European stakeholder groups and industry a
success. Please find enclosed my letter to Director-General Henrik Hololei, which contains
the key results of the discussion.

I am looking forward to continuing our fruitful discussions on the challenges we will have to
master for the necessary further deployment of a future-proof charging and hydrogen

refuelling infrastructure.

Yours sincerely,

(sgd) Dr Klaus Bonhoff



